
Changes to the Rules for 
Using Bathrooms

Grades K-5

House Bill 257

https://le.utah.gov/~2024/bills/hbillenr/HB0257.pdf


The law changed, AND…

We want to make sure every 

student feels safe and accepted 

in our school, classrooms, 

lunchroom, library, gymnasium 

and bathrooms.



House Bill 257

The new legislation says 

we need to tell everyone 

that if you were assigned 

a girl at birth, you need to 

use the girl's bathroom at 

school.



House Bill 257

The new legislation says 

we need to tell everyone 

that if you were 

assigned a boy at birth, 

you need to use the boy's 

bathroom at school.



We can help you.

If you have a question 
about which bathroom 
you should use, talk 
your parent, teacher, 
counselor, or the 
principal.



This law goes into effect on May 1, 2024.

• If you experience any 
bullying or have concerns 
about what is happening in 
a restroom tell 
your  principal.

• You can report bullying or 
safety concerns using the 
SafeUT app.

• We want all students to 
feel safe.



Take care of yourself.

It is not good for your 
body if you try to hold 
it and do not go to the 
bathroom when you 
need to.  



We will help you.

If you do not feel 
comfortable in the 
bathroom you are 
directed to use, let 
us help you make a 
plan.



“No matter what legislation is enacted, 
our schools and district facilities will 

remain safe and welcoming places for all 
students and staff and their families.”

Dr. Elizabeth Grant, 
Superintendent
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